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Dear all, 

 

Well, it’s holiday time again – this half term has flown by; I can’t believe we’re half way 

through the year already! It’s been a very full week – two nights of parents’ consultations, 

the grandparents’ lunch, two after school clubs and the jewel jar treat! We decided to do 

this as ‘children’s choice’ this time – they went for ‘Ravensworth cinema’ again, and it’s 

been a lovely afternoon celebrating all their hard work. 

 

The grandparents’ lunch was a great event, thanks to all who turned out, particularly in 

such foul weather. We even had one visitor who had been the school cook for 19 years – I 

think she was very pleased to be on the other side of the hotplate…! Thanks to Mrs. 

Whittaker, Mrs. Wolstenholme and the dinner staff and helpers for their work on this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Class Staffing Update – we are very pleased to say that Mrs. Jackson will again be 

returning to Red Class following half term. This will, once again, be on a phased basis, but 

initially she will work alongside Mrs. Brooks to ensure a really smooth transition for the 

children. 

 

Governor Questionnaire – the governors have asked me to remind you all to please fill in 

and return the questionnaires that went out yesterday after the holidays. Your views are 

really important to us in moving the school forward and we’d love to know what we are 

getting right and what we can still improve! 

 

Messy Church – the next Messy Church will be on Wednesday 26th February, second day 

back. The theme is ‘special books’, and there’re some great things planned! 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Tuesday 25th February – 8:30am School Reopens 

Wednesday 26th February – 3:15-5pm Messy Church  

Wednesday 26th February – Y3/4 Football Tournament, Brompton on Swale 

 

And Finally… 

This week sees the completion of my first year as Headteacher of Ravensworth. I just 

wanted to say thank you for the warmth of your welcome, and for the privilege of working 

with your wonderful children. 

 

Every blessing for the holiday, 

 

 

Rob Campbell 


